Chipping Norton Health Centre PPG 
Minutes of meeting.       Friday 18 August 2023 5pm at CNHC



THOSE PRESENT          Moira Packer Chair.  Maz Holland Secretary.  Steph Harrison-White. 
                                        Susan Butterworth.  Edwin Nash. Peter Branson. Sue Chapman. Paula Dunleavy.
                                        Mo Stone (New Member)

APOLOGIES                   Sue Chapman       

MATTERS ARISING        

MP welcomed MS, who went on to introduce herself and give a brief overview of her previous experience with PPGs in a different area.
There was brief discussion about the MSK system which still seems to have problems.
SHW confirmed that she had attended the social prescribing meeting.
MH confirmed that she was still in touch with Willow Gardens on possible use of their activity room.
MP had volunteered at the Park Run and had thoroughly enjoyed the experience. Well done to all staff who organised and supported such a successful and enjoyable event.
MP and MH had met with Emily.

Agenda
1. There was general discussion about the restarting of the “Way In” group, SHW stated that she may be interested in being involved, MS also expressed an interest, with a possible start date of 13th October from 10.00 till 12.30. MH agreed to talk to The Willows about an introductory discussion to be held at The Willows on 9th October at 11.00.
2. MP had met with the new Healthy Place Shaping Officer, who is part of the WODC initiative, he is looking at the Impact of Local Area Coordination, SB very kindly offered to attend the next meeting to represent the PPG.  MP will attend the meeting, via zoom, when there will be discussion about Social Prescribing and Jonathan’s role. 
3. MP reported that Emily is trying to improve the CNHC website.
4. There was a general discussion about the PPG privacy notice and PPG T&Cs which had been distributed to the members of the PPG by Emily. All agreed that, although this a lengthy document, it was necessary to be compliant with current legislation. 
5. MP agreed to get a copy to MS as soon as possible.
6. [bookmark: _Hlk144996655]MJ confirmed that there had been some discussion about upcoming Flu vaccination and Covid injection clinics but, that no firm dates had been agreed.
There being no other business the date of the next meeting was agreed to be Friday 24th November at 16.00 at CNHC.  MP agreed to book the Board Room.

 





 

